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Please do not legalise full term abortions. There are so many couples in
 Australia who are desperate to adopt a baby, who have to resort to
 overseas agencies with some unfortunate outcomes.
 
Please give mothers seeking abortion some care and counselling regarding
 protecting the baby in the womb so that the baby can be adopted by a
 suitable couple and prevent the future guilt and heartbreak of the mother.
 
Louise Dutton
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